Issue Date 6 June 2024

% OUR LADY OF
b/, GRACE sCHOOL

Important Dates

T3 Reception 2nd
Transition visit @
@:00am - 11:30am

Friday 7 June 2024

Homework Club
Wednesday 12 June 2024

Year 5/ 6 Parent

Information Night @

7:00pm

Monday 17 June 2024

Pyjama Day
Friday 7 June 2024

Whole School Lock-

in Drill
Thursday 13 June 2024

School Tours
9:15am and 5:00pm

Tuesday 18 June 2024

PUBLIC HOLIDAY -
King's Birthday
Monday 10 June 2024

Year 5/6EB (Eleanor
Blight) - Meet the
Teacher from
3:10pm

Thursday 13 June 2024

Finance Meeting @
3:30pm

Wednesday 19 June 2024

Whole School
Prayer (led by 3/4
RM) @ 8:55am

Wednesday 12 June 2024

T3 Reception 3rd
Transition Visit @
9:00am - 2:00pm

Friday 14 June 2024

Whole School
Assembly (led by
Reception) @
2:20pm

Monday 17 June 2024

P&F Meeting @
7:00pm

Wednesday 19 June 2024
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Whole School Mass
@ 9:15am

SACPSSA Netball
Carnival (Year 5/6)

FROM THE PRINCIPAL - Josette Charles

Semester 1 Reports

T3 Reception final
transition Visit @
9:00am - 2:30pm

Year 5/6EB Learning
Conversations

Semester 1 Reports
sent home

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

happening every year.

School Board
Meeting @ 7:00pm

Year 5/6EB Learning
Conversations

Pop-Up Playgroup
@ 9:15am

Whole School
Prayer (led by Year
1/2) @ 8:55am

Year 5/6EB Learning
Conversations

Year 5/6EB Learning
Conversations

Year 5/6EB Learning
Conversations

Last Day Term 2

We've finished the season of Autumn and now we welcome Winter, as well as the halfway point of the year.
It's amazing to see over this time the growth of each of our students and it is a privilege teachers see

With winter comes the dreaded colds and flus, along with the increase in respiratory illnesses. Please contact
the absenteeism line on 8177 9191 should your child be unwell. If your child still has flu like symptoms, please
ensure that they stay at home to recover. We also have many staff unwell at the moment and we are being
challenged to find relief staff. Good hygiene practices are also part of learning spaces. OLOG winter beanies
are available as well as the winter jackets. All uniform items are available online or from the Front Office.

Teachers are busy writing Mid Semester reports which will be available and sent home in the last week of the Term. This is a great time

of the year as we celebrate our student growth and learning. There will be an opportunity to discuss the learning journey of your child

early Term 3. Should you wish to discuss your child’s learning or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher to arrange a time to meet.

OLOG Pyjama Day: Friday 7th June

OLOG Pyjama Day is a long-standing tradition celebrated every year. Our Dominican tradition and values remind us to be generous and

selfless. Our wearing of pyjamas allows us to reach out and assist vulnerable people through Hutt Street. Hutt Street is celebrating 70

years of service, and we are privileged to support Hutt Street tomorrow with our pyjamas day donations.

Take Responsibility

N\ play in making OLOG the best school it can be.

following are ways you can support your children at home.

Throughout the term, students have taken the opportunity to focus on Being Responsible. We are hoping our
children will be dependable, make good choices and take accountability for their actions. If our students are

being responsible, then they will look out for the wellbeing of others and understand that we all have a part to

It is easy to presume our students will automatically acquire the skills to be responsible. However, it is a

complex process and personal and social responsibility needs to be taught and actively encouraged. The
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e Help to develop their self-awareness by understanding their likes, needs and feelings.
e Be aware of others, especially their feelings and perspectives.
e Always encouraging them to self-regulate by staying calm and using the appropriate language to voice their feelings.

At school we focus on encouraging our students to

e Help others and be respectful.

e Ask for help.

e Follow classroom procedures.

e Follow instructions.

e (o to a quiet space to calm down.

Being responsible helps all students to be successful learners and experience success.
Peace and Blessings

Josette Charles

Principal

ACHPER / SACPSSA Student Leadership Workshop
g =L == == Erm | = L

T T

FROM THE APRIM/LEADER OF LEARNING- Debbie Scuteri
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Pyjama Day

This Friday 7" June, OLOG staff and students will be wearing their pyjamas in support of Hutt St Centre for the
Homeless.

Money raised will be donated to provide essential services enacting our Dominican Pillar of Service to others.

Hutt St Centre is a place of connection and support, where people facing homelessness are empowered to
rebuild lives. The Hutt St Centre was established by the daughters of charity in 1954.

The Daughters of Charity order was founded by priest Vincent de Paul and his friend Marillac who administered

to poor and displaced people in cities and rural areas of 17t century France.
It was the Catholic Church that provided the facilities and identified the need.
The values and the spirit of the Daughters of Charity are embedded in everything they do at Hutt St Centre.

Hutt St Centre provides a multi-service, non-residential agency to support homelessness and vulnerable residents of inner- city Adelaide.
In addition to essential personal and professional services, the aim is to achieve secure housing and social inclusion for the
disadvantaged and homeless, including frail and aged men and women.

Please support our Pyjamas Day by making a donation to make a difference in the lives of those who face homelessness this winter.
Year 3 /4 Mass

Last Thursday the Year 3/4 children celebrated mass on the Trinity.

The Feast of Holy Trinity Sunday honours the most fundamental of Christian beliefs, the mystery of the three Persons of God — Father,

Son and Holy Spirit — who are equally God and cannot be divided. It renews in us our own mission to live in communion with God and
with each other. We are not called to live without each other, above or against the other, but with the other, for the other and in the other.

It was lovely to see parents and grandparents and the Year 5/6’s join us in our mass.

Sacred Heart of Jesus Mass

We gathered today as a whole school community to celebrate the Sacred Heart of Jesus with a mass.

We are reminded that Jesus’ Sacred Heart shows us how much he loved us and how we should love.

Year 5/6 Mass Saint Peter and Saint Paul

Our final Mass of Term 2 is the Year 5/6 Mass 27" June @ 9:15am.

Parents, grandparents and parishioners are welcome to attend.

Joy and Blessings
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Debbie Scuteri

APRIM / Inclusive Education Coordinator

MARY MACKILLOP MUSEUM

Year 3/4 Excursion to Mary MacKillop Museum

On Tuesday 4th June the Year 3/4 students visited the Mary MacKillop Museum. The children have been engaging in learning about
Saint Mary of the Cross MacKillop’s life and her Ministry.

This was the culmination of a unit of learning about Saints and Mary MacKillop in particular.

FROM THE FINANCE MANAGER- Kerri Rowell

Community Portal - Coming Soon

OLOG are planning to pilot the Catholic Education SA Community Portal

The Community Portal will provide a secure centralised platform where parents/caregivers can access important school information,
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including fee, payments, academic records, demographic and medical information related to their child/ren.

Stay tuned in the coming weeks to discover more information about this import initiative and how you can benefit and join the Community
Portal

FROM THE LIBRARY ASSISTANT - Amber Mangan

We have been celebrating Reconciliation Week in the Library. This is a time dedicated to fostering understanding, respect, and unity among children
of all backgrounds. It's a week to recognize the importance of reconciliation and the role our younger generations play in building a brighter, more

inclusive future.

. MO MORE
TdAN EUER

1 NATIOMAL RECONCILIATION WEEK 2026
T R
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Certly

¥
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. National Sorry Day
| 26 May

We reflect on the
mistreatment of Indigenous
Australians, in particular

8 The Stolen Generations, and
| the profound grief, suffering
| and loss that they have
experienced.

We are sorry.

SPORTS NEWS

Term 2 co-curricular sports are well and truly underway and last Saturday we unveiled our new Football and Soccer Tops.
We thank all of our parents and caregivers and in particular to the following people who are coaching / assisting with the teams:

Basketball

R/1 (LB) - Renee Burgess

R/1 (DB) - Niall Curkpatrick

R/1 (Yellow) - Madeline Cunningham
Yr 2 (girls) - Mark Willoughby

Yr2 (boys) - Shane Hume

Yr 3/4 (boys)- Steven Williams

Yr 5/6 (girls) - Julia Taylor

Yr 5/6 (boys) - Lindsay Malone

Netball
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Yr 3/4 - Gabby Finch
Yr 5/6 - parent helpers

Soccer
R-1 (LB) - parent helpers
R-1 (DB) - parent helpers

Under 8's - Rebecca Thompson

AFL
Year 3/4 - Scott Pannunzio (McAuley Community School)
Year 5/6 - Ben Wright (McAuley Community School)

If your child would like to participate in a co-curricular sport, please contact Lachlan Ash - Sports Coordinator sports@olog.catholic.edu.au

Just a reminder to families that our new style uniform will become compulsory
from 2025 Term 1.

Older style uniforms may still be worn throughout this year 2024.

Winter stock is in and OLOG beanies are still available.
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Jump on QKR for all your uniform orders.

OLOG UNIFORM POLICY

STUDENT ABSENTEEISM REMINDER

Informing the school of absences
If your child is not going to be at school due to iliness, or will be late due to an appointment, it is imperative that you inform the school by:
e Phoning the 24 hour student absentee phone number: 8177 9191 before 8.55am; or

e Completing the absentee form in the Audiri app; or
e By emailing the class teacher or olog@olog.catholic.edu.au

Advance Notice of Absence / absence of more than five (5) days

For advance notice of your child’s absence, please complete the Application for Exemption from School Enrolment/Attendance Form,
which is available from the Front Office.

Unexplained absence

If a child is not present and the school has not received an absentee call or email by 9:30am, the office will contact parents (generally via
text) to ascertain the student’s whereabouts.

If your child is late

If your child arrives after 8:55am, they will need to enter through the Front Office and be signed in manually by a parents/caregiver via
the IPAD (Passtab), then go to the classroom. If this process is not followed and the student has been marked as absent, an automated
text message will be generated.

Early Departure

Should any child need to leave the school grounds during school hours e.g. dental/doctor appointment, parental permission must be
given. All students must be signed out at the Front Office by their parent/caregiver before leaving the school.

PARENT CALENDAR & KEY DATES

TERM 2 2024 PARENT CALENDAR & KEY DATES
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https://www.olog.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/27607/9_OLOG_UNIFORM_POLICY_2023-_CURRENT.pdf
https://www.olog.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/27608/Term_2_2024_Parent_Calendar_and_Key_Dates.pdf

% CLEAN AIR
+ AT SCHOOL

Smoking and vaping are banned at this site
including within 10m of the boundary

Tobacco and E-Cigarette

Products Act 1997 clearingtheair.sa.gov.au

RAISING
HEARTS
AND
MINDS


https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsolsticemedia.cmail20.com%2Ft%2Fr-e-tyjjllly-bjrurtyikr-r%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clwescombe%40olog.catholic.edu.au%7C3265bb4370b14b6ff30008da27e8fcd9%7C5d00cd40407e41248daa9c9d04ed4574%7C0%7C0%7C637866178876696074%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eaaX%2BdqKT%2F67CnH%2FZebxT3GqvVi1zfGTDscuWKxF2rE%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsolsticemedia.cmail20.com%2Ft%2Fr-e-tyjjllly-bjrurtyikr-r%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clwescombe%40olog.catholic.edu.au%7C3265bb4370b14b6ff30008da27e8fcd9%7C5d00cd40407e41248daa9c9d04ed4574%7C0%7C0%7C637866178876696074%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eaaX%2BdqKT%2F67CnH%2FZebxT3GqvVi1zfGTDscuWKxF2rE%3D&reserved=0

OUR LADY OF
GRACE SCHOOL

38 Beadnall Tce
Glengowrie SA 5044

T08 81779100

olog@olog.catholic.edu.au
olog.catholic.edu.au

GLENELG PARISH

Parish Priest- Father John Herd

17 High St
Glenelg 54 5045

T 08 82941888

glenelgcp@bigpond.com
glenelgcp.com
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